Young, Shaneka

From:

Etling, Russell H.

Sent:

Friday, July 18, 2014 10:57 AM

To:

Fred Sowder (phredkid@gmail.com); Young, Shaneka

Cc:

Mills-Hinson, Karen A.

Subject:

To Fred Sowder and Shaneka Young RE James Lasley resignation from CAB

Attachments:

PUBLIC NOTICE 8-14-14.pdf

Dear Fred and Shaneka,

Sorry this has taken me a few weeks to relay (the attached 8-14-14 notice prompted me to action!) but I received this Facebook message from James Lasley on June 22 indicating he is doing another arts residency in the Ascension Island and is pulling off the Cultural Affairs Board. He was already well under the required attendance and we had discussed this issue previously. Fred, I will draft a thank you for your service letter and acknowledgement of his resignation and Shaneka, this opens another City seat on the Board. Russell

Russell, I guess I should have told you I was going back to Ascension. Sorry. I hope you can get someone with passion (like myself) to take my place, but I would love to get back on someday. Thank you for all you'v done for the arts. Did you get a good reply for the Main St call? All the best - James

Russell Etling | Cultural Affairs Interim Manager

City of Gainesville Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs Department – A CAPRA Accredited Agency Desk: 352-393-8532 | cell: 352-316-4628 | fax: 352-334-2314 | email: etlingrh@cityofgainesville.org

Mailing Address:

Office Location:

Russell Etling

The Historic Thomas Center

Parks, Recreation and Cultural Affairs

Building A - Room 209

P.O. Box 490 – Station 30

302 NE 6th Avenue

Gainesville, FL 32627-0490

Gainesville, FL 32601

Stay Connected:

Web - www.cityofgainesvilleparks.org

www.gvlculturalaffairs.org

www.thiswondrousplace.org

Facebook - www.facebook.com/gainesvilleprca

www.facebook.com/ThomasCenterGalleries

www.facebook.com/HoggetowneMedievalFaire

www.facebook.com/DowntownFestivalandArtShow

Coaching. Connecting. Community. It Starts in Parks.

Note: Under Florida law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released in response to a public-records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or in writing.